BATH COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD

AGENDA ITEM: <u>INFO</u>	DRMATION { }	ACTION { X }	CLOSED MEETING { }
SUBJECT:	SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT - ACTION		
	VSBA 2013 State Conference Delegate & Alternate Delegate Selection		
BACKGROUND:	The Board must select a delegate and an alternate for attendance at Delegate Assembly and Regional Meeting to be held at the VSBA Annual Convention in November, 2013.		
	Name of Delegate		
	Name of Alternate		

June 24, 2013......AGENDA ITEM: <u>12-13:</u> 6.-E.



Rivanna Ridge Professional Building 200 Hansen Road, Suite 2 Charlottesville, VA 22911

June 7, 2013

To: School Board Chairmen School Board Clerks

From: Barbara J. Coyle, Executive Director

advocate, and supporter of public education.

Re: Delegate and Alternate Delegate Selection

In accordance with the Bylaws of the Association, "A school board in good standing will be entitled to one vote in all meetings of the Association. A voting delegate and an alternate will be selected from the membership of each member school board by that board." Please select a voting delegate and an alternate to represent your board at the VSBA Delegate Assembly and Regional Meeting of the 2013 VSBA Annual Convention, November 20-22, at the Doubletree by Hilton Williamsburg. We encourage all interested school board members to attend this annual business meeting of the VSBA Delegate Assembly on November 21, 2013. It is important that all member school boards be represented when the Delegate Assembly convenes. The action of the VSBA Delegate Assembly determines the issues that will be lobbied on your behalf in Richmond and Washington. We hope that your school board will be represented and each delegate will attend the 2013 Session of the VSBA Delegate Assembly. Pursuant to the Bylaws, please send the name of the delegate and the alternate by completing and returning this form by AUGUST 1, 2013. If no name is submitted, the chairman and vice-chairman will be listed as delegate and alternate. It is recommended that the delegate or alternate not be a member of the VSBA Board of Directors. Mail form to Lisa Smith at the Virginia School Boards Association, 200 Hansen Road, Suite 2, Charlottesville, VA 22911 or fax it to her attention 434-295-8785. Please do not hesitate to contact the VSBA should you have any questions. Thank you for all that you do as a leader,